From: Belinda Leo
To: May Banh

Subject: New Education Building at Wenona School (SSD 6952)

Date: Tuesday, 11 August 2015 3:07:45 PM

Dear Ms Banh

Thank you for your email to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) requesting comments on the state significant development application for a new education building at Wenona School, 263 Miller Street, North Sydney (SSD 6952).

OEH has reviewed the relevant documents and has no interest in this matter and no further need to be involved in the assessment of the project.

Kind regards Belinda

Belinda Leo

Operations Officer, Greater Sydney Region
Regional Operations Group, Office of Environment and Heritage
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave Parramatta (PO Box 644) NSW 2124
T: 9995 6820 W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au
Please note I do not work Thursday or Fridays

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL